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Berryhill Nursery Class
August/September 2024 Newsletter

Mrs C. Nicol		Head Teacher
Mrs C Barton                 Principal Teacher
Mrs C. Murray 	Lead Early Learning Practitioner
Mrs K. Miller                 Key worker		
Mrs J Cuthbertson       Key worker
Mrs N Mahreen	Support Worker     
Miss P Jeffrey               Support Worker

The nursery team would like to welcome back all our returning children who have settled back in.  A big welcome to our new children and families who have settled and are making friends. 

Nursery Hours
1140 hours offer term time children 30 hours a week. Our session will run 8:45am-2:45pm Monday to Friday. Please ensure that you come at the appointed times when both dropping off and picking up. 

Online Learning Journals
You can continue to view your child’s learning at nursery through their online learning journal which is sent via email. It is important to supply a current email address in order for us to set this up for you. Staff would greatly appreciate your comments and feedback in the journals.
Twitter
Please follow Berryhill Nursery on Twitter @BerryhillNC, as important information will be posted here. 

All newsletters and any important information will be sent through these two portals.

Our Learning
The Month of August into September we will be focusing on number skills such as counting, ordering, naming, and learning that number has a value. We will also be singing and participating in nursery rhymes with number and ring games to support understanding of number. Our literacy focus will be learning to listen, ask and answer given questions during group discussions. This will also transfer into Gym Hall experiences where we will be listening to and following instructions from an adult. Our health and wellbeing focus will be to discuss ‘What makes us good friends?’. This will be supported through discussions in the floor book and stories. Our STEM focus will concentrate on using vocabulary to discuss and describe the different properties of materials through play, such as playdough, and feely baskets.

Focus Child
All children within the setting will have a personal target that has been set out and agreed with staff; this is for your child’s Personal Learning Plan. Please access the learning journals where we will share these targets with pictures and observations. Staff will alert you to when your child has achieved their target and a new one will be set.

Change of Clothes
Now that we are in the cold and wet weather can we please ask that you bring a change of clothes for you child. We have cloth bags on their peg to keep them in. The children cannot bring their own bags or toys into Nursery. Please ensure that all clothes and shoes are labelled, and children are dressed appropriately for the weather, as they will access outdoors daily.




Up and coming dates for diary
September weekend               School closes Thursday the 26th of September
                                                    Opens Tuesday the 1st of October.
	  


Thank you to all parents/carers for your continued support.

The Nursery Team
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Berryhill Primary & Nursery Class
We Care, We Share, We Dare!
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